SC 228 Attachment 228-1

## Chancellor's Diversity Action Committee meeting for 4/25/2012 Staff Council Representative – Ross Imbler

• Per the Chancellor's recommendation, CDAC has completed reviewing membership selection criteria — who, how many, and how selected. New selection procedure recommendations will be made to the Chancellor by the end of FY12. CDAC will be moving toward an application-based membership process. Committee seats will be limited to 9 with an additional three advisory positions representing the offices of Diversity & Equal Opportunity, Multicultural Affairs and Diversity, and the Women's Center. Members of CDAC will meet in the fall to finalize membership changes, after which, all CDAC members will resign. All interested parties will apply to serve on CDAC; applications will be reviewed, and forwarded to the Chancellor for approval, by the three standing office positions.